
April 1st

April 15th

I am sure many of you have been wondering what is going on
with our new facility project. The pandemic caused building
costs to skyrocket so we decided to try to wait it out until they
started declining again. We recently interviewed and selected
Branco as the construction company for the project.  They were
chosen due to their experience with similar projects and ability
to self perform.  

Ellen (President), Colby (lead vet tech and cat intake
coordinator), Dr. Keisker (staff Veterinarian), and myself
(executive director) will be traveling to tour 4 newer facilities
this month for ideas and layouts before the construction
documents are finalized.  After we return we will be meeting
with our capital campaign committee to prepare our launch. 
 We did receive a timeline of completion of November of 2024 if
all goes as planned.  This facility will open up so much more
opportunity for our animals, our staff, and our community.  As
always, thank you for being part of the Rescue One team. We
will keep everyone in the loop as updates are available!

MARCH IMPACT

Stephanie Shelton

Executive Director

Upcoming Events:

Adoption Event 
1927 E. Bennett
10a-1p

April 20th

Farmer's Market
2144 E. Republic Rd
5p-?

April 20th

Microchip Event
1927 E. Bennett
6pm-8pm   $20

Rescue One
Fur The Record

April 2023 

Gatlin

Adoption Event 
1927 E. Bennett
10a-1p

Intakes

224
Adoptions

122
Transfers

34

1,253 lbs of
pet food was
distributed!



Upcoming Fundraisers

Sponsorships
Available!

Raspberry Hippo is now has her own t-shirt! 
 They will be available on April 20th (if not
before).  They are $20 and all proceeds from the
shirt sales support the costs of her ongoing
medical care.  If you are new and not familiar
with her story, she came to Rescue One from a
severe neglect case which left her with an injured
spine.  Due to this injury she is currently unable
to have control of her bladder or bowels and is
having a hard time absorbing nutrients.  



Announcements

We are excited to bring back in
person foster orientations again
later this month! Stay tuned to the
Facebook page for these events.

New Foster Orientation Flea/Tick Products For Sale

Help Wanted
Summer Position (Must be 18+)
Office Assistant/Animal Caretaker
Hours are 4pm-8pm Mon-Fri &
every other weekend 8a-12p & 4p-7p
Needed May 15th - August 20th

PT Position  (20 hours per week)
Coordinator Assistant
Weekday hours are a little flexible 
(either 8a-12p or 1p-5p) and
every other weekend. 

If you are interested in either position, please email your resume to stephanie.rescueone@gmail.com

Judge's Choice
Thank you to our parade committee
for all your hard work at this year's St.
Patrick's Day Parade! Your awesome
work took home the Judge's Choice
award! Way to represent R1!

We are excited to be able to offer low
cost preventative for the personal
pets of active fosters & volunteers!
We purchase the product in liquid
bulk and you will receive a syringe of
the product that you request. We do
not have any other options at this
time due to only receiving discounts
on topical products. These will be
available AFTER 4/5/23 at the clinic. 
 This is what is available:

 Canine Bravecto Topical -
 

Feline Revolution Topical -
 

Canine Tri-heart Plus-
 6 month supply

Must bring proof of
heartworm test and proof of
recent prevention history. 

3 month dose for flea/tick
All sizes available for dogs
over 6 months of age. 

1 month dose
All sizes available for cats
over 7 weeks of age.

$25

$10

0-25lbs $20
$25
$32

25-50lbs

50-100lbs



The Rescue One Clinic is open Monday-Thurs
from 8a-8p and on Friday from 8a-12p.  




Clinic Information

We are starting to see a lot of kennel cough, especially dogs
coming in from auctions or that attend daycare.  The typical
sign of kennel cough is a chronic high-pitched honking cough.
It can often be prompted by excitement, drinking, or gentle
pressure applied to the base of the foster's neck. Your foster
tugging at its leash may result in a paroxysm. Less commonly,
there is also nasal or eye discharge and some dogs may suffer
a slight fever or loss of appetite. The signs can last from a few
days to several weeks. Cough suppressants to relieve
persistent coughing can help and are available by calling the
clinic. Antibiotics may be required when bacterial infections
are involved. Contact us during clinic hours if you have any
questions or if you think your foster may have kennel cough. 

1948 B. S. Glenstone 
417-814-3193

For emergencies and scheduling, please call the
clinic.  Please be on time for appointments and
pick up your foster pet's monthly preventative. 
 Failure to do so will result in an appointment for
retesting. 

For non emergency questions or refill requests,
please email us at rescueoneclinic@gmail.com

Sauerkraut

Attention Fosters
We are currently experiencing longer wait times for surgery due to an recent increase in
intakes.  We are extending surgery hours on some weekdays to help get everyone in. 
 We will also no longer have a vet available on Fridays due to Dr. Archuletta's schedule
change at her other job.  She will be coming in to do surgery on Thursday afternoons
instead.  We have a lot of senior breeder releases coming in that need dentals that are
not on the schedule for them.  Please let the receptionist know if one is needed so we
can block out extra time.  

March Clinic
Impact

Spays

Neuters

Amputations

Exams

Vaccines



78



64



4



301



409



Don't Panic!

https://www.thesprucepets.com/leash-training-2805075
https://www.thesprucepets.com/puppy-temperature-2804793
https://www.thesprucepets.com/when-puppy-wont-eat-2804789


We need foster homes!



RIZZOLI

Rizzoli is currently at the
office.  She is
housebroken and needs to
be an only pet.  She is very
sweet and has been
bounced around a lot in
the past 3 years.  Please
give her a chance!

4 year old Terrier mix

OFFICE & CLINIC
VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 



DOG WALKING

CLEANING

LAUNDRY



CAT CUDDLES

We have dogs in boarding that need
walked.  Exercise is important for their
physical and mental health and is
greatly appreciated.  

Stop by the office or clinic and help
clean!  There is always something to
do, donations to put away, or kennels
to be cleaned.    

Stop by the office anytime during
open hours and pick up a bag to take
home with you.  We provide detergent
and bags to bring it back. 

We currently have many cats and
kittens at the clinic that need
socialized or attention.  Stop by and
give them some love. 

BFG

BFG is currently at the
clinic.  He is a friendly cat
who is litter box trained. 
 He is FIV+.  If you have
any questions about FIV or
about fostering him,
please reach out to the
clinic. 

5 year old Domestic Shorthair

WAYLON

Wayon is currently at the
office.  While he has lived
with other dogs, he does
best in a home without
them.  Needs foster with
no kids and respectful
visitors.  He is
housebroken.

3 year old Pitbull Terrier

Contact Sherri Jones if you can help!


